
December 1st is World AIDS Day.

This year marks the 30th anniversary of the first Centers for Disease 

Control and Prevention (CDC) report on AIDS.  Today, people discuss 

HIV/AIDS in ways that would have been taboo even 10 or 20 years 

ago – and current drug therapies let many with the disease live longer, 

healthier lives. But the HIV epidemic is still with us, which is why it’s 

vitally important to keep the message of prevention and treatment 

alive and well. So the millions who are at risk or who have the disease 

can do the same. Visit www.napwa.org for more details.
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Add your voice to the millions working   
     to prevent and treat HIV/AIDS.


